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OSLC Parking Lot Ministry  

As a service to our members and visitors the parking lot ministry was established to 

provide a visual presence in the parking lot during worship services on Sunday. 

Volunteers are scheduled monthly for one service to walk the parking lots and watch for 

any unusual activity that may occur during that time, which they would then report to the 

front secretary to initiate an appropriate response. Neon vests are provided to enhance 

our visible presence and radios are available for communication with the front desk. 

Volunteers are asked only to be watchful but not confrontational. Other benefits of this 

service are:  

• Good conversation with another member as you stroll the lot  

• Greeting worshipers as they arrive for church  

• Helping direct individuals if needed  

• A nice walk and healthy way to spend an hour before or after worship  

• A good way to meet some of the people you worship with  

 

Opportunities to Serve 

Sunday 8:30-10am 

Sunday 10am-11:30am 

 

Contact Shelly Lindow for more information. 

mailto:shelly@oslc.com

